April 17th, 2022
Dear Parents and Guardians of Kindergarten Students,

It has been a pleasure to read aloud with your children each week. They are actively engaged, respond
well to routines, and are very curious learners. Kindergarten students can also “read” books by
tracking text with their finger, identifying sight words, and looking at all pictures on the pages.

Starting in April, your child will choose one book each week from our library to borrow. Your child will
keep the book in their backpack so that they can take it home and enjoy reading it with you. Please
reinforce the following behaviors:

- We read our books with clean hands and without food or drinks around
- We treat our books with care-- when turning the pages and carrying them
- We do not write in our books
- And, most importantly, we bring our books back to school on Media/Library day!
- Ms. Wojnar’s class = Monday
- Ms. Weaver’s class = Tuesday
- Mrs. Cortez’s class = Wednesday
- Mrs. Human'’s class = Friday

If your child forgets the library book, they will not be able to borrow a new one that week. If the book
is misplaced, we will let you know and give you a few weeks to find it. However, once a book is
determined to be lost, we ask that you pay for the book.

Thank you for encouraging a love of reading with your children!

Best,

Mrs. Konopack
Media Teacher
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